
                       
 

 

              COVID-19 Information for Employees 

 

Beverly and Addison Gilbert Hospitals are committed to keeping our staff and patients safe and 

informed about COVID-19. Information regarding COVID-19 can be found on our intranet site, 

NIC under “Coronavirus Information.” Please review the important information on this page to 

stay up-to-date about COVID-19 policies and procedures, human resources information, and 

clinical resources.  

 

 
 

In addition, Beth Israel Lahey Health has implemented an automated way to capture the daily 

health status – including symptoms – of all staff reporting to work for any BILH workplace 

(hospital, clinic, office, multi-tenant shared buildings). All physicians and staff, regardless of their 

role, must submit the Staff Symptom Monitoring Form each day. Please refer to the next page 

for additional information and a list of frequently asked questions (FAQs) about this process. 

 

During the Infection Control portion of this orientation, you will learn about important safety 

precautions and protective measures related to COVID-19. 

 

 

Please reach out to the Human Resources COVID-19 Hotline at 978-816-2398  

or covid-19-hr@lahey.org for HR questions regarding COVID-19. The Human Resources hours 

of operation are Monday-Thursday 8:30am-5:00pm and Friday 7:30am-4:00pm. 
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